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3.2 Following a joint consultation exercise, which ran from 9th December 2019 to 
17 January 2020, a number of revisions were made to the Scheme to take 
account of the feedback received and approved by NHS Highland Board and 
the Business Continuity Committee at their respective meetings in March and 
April this year. 
 

3.3 It was the intention to submit the revised Scheme to Scottish Ministers in April 
for review, but due to Covid-19 the SG advised the parent bodies that due to 
other priorities they did not wish to receive any updated Integration Schemes 
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